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ARRL NEWS AND VIEWS


� HARC has not participated in ARRL field day for quite a few years (lack of member interest), but some other local clubs make a FD effort in a local park or beach.





I expect we’ll hear a report of their activities at the Meeting.  





Most serious FD clubs treat it like a CONTEST. So the stations on the West coast are beaming East and those on the East coast are beaming West and looking for POINTS.  Makes it hard for a non contest station in Hawaii to get through, but people usually have fun anyway.





The Hilo Hospital emergency radio was stolen from a car April 29, 2009 in downtown Hilo. It is an ICOM 706 mark II G s# 1513194. If you have information contact Hawaii County Police at (808)935-3311. The contact officer is officer Z. Pacheco. The case number is C-09012649. If you have information it is much easier if you refer to the case number when contacting the Hilo Police. Please disseminate this information as widely as possible. 








President's Message


Here we go again


John D. Peters K1ER


President HARC


This is our fourth meeting in 2009, please try to attend.


News and comments  


We welcome guests, visiting hams and new members.


IF YOU ARE OVER 70 AND YOUR BIRTHDAY IS IN JULY/AUG, your breakfast is on HARC.  We value our senior and experienced members and want your stories. (Find me before you order since you pay first at the cashier. HARC pays for our birthday kids.)


In case you haven’t noticed the SUN has NOT come back to life for Cycle 24 yet and we are in the fourth year of “low point in the cycle” so I’m going to use a different approach to this issue since the major news has been the sad loss of sunspots for several years (which leads to poor condx on the HF bands in case you haven’t noticed) club members and a little antenna news.


Our program for this meeting is a recording of the FCC Forum at Dayton.  Both Riley Holingsworth and Laura (his unlicensed relief) were there and I think most of our members will enjoy their comments.





There has been very little activity on the air, and since Ted Chernin passed away with Ca our members have stayed healthy, I have little club news to report. 





I have heard no news nor excitement from the hams that camped on a beach for field day so I presume it was usual (meaning the guys on the west coast beaming EAST don’t hear Hawaii, and the guys on the east coast beaming WEST can’t hear Hawaii through the “6” QRM.)  I get a phone call status report from Ray Fabre (aka “little Ray”) reporting that condx are just as bad in San Diego as they are here.  





On the antenna topic, for those who haven’t heard, the insulators holding one side of the driven element on my 3 el 30 meter yagi cracked.  With help from Tets AH7C (next door) I took it down, got new insulators from Mosley, and put it back up.  My shoulder is still sore.  Working on a 30 meter half wave hanging off the safety belt on top of the mast is work for kids not OLD Dxers.   But I guess the effort pleased the “DX God” since my D60VB QSL arrived and the QSL Mgr for E44M said that one is in the mail.  Contrary to the politicians and incompetent press, the Earth continues to cool because of the Solar inactivity.    





If anyone attended  the DAYTON HAMVENTION or the Convention in Visalia or the Northern and Southern Calif DX Clubs we would like a summary report from you at the meeting.





After the sad passing of Ted Chernin, Bill Kendall N0CO aka KH6OO was elected Director as Ted’s replacement.  





Please remember to check the QSL Bureau box and pick up your cards. You might also check for other hams that live near you and pick up their cards.


  


Aloha, see you at the meeting. 73 John K1ER 





continued on page 2











These members DO NOT OWE DUES:


CALLSIGN�
First Name�
Last Name�
�
HB9VP/KH6�
Niklaus R.�
Schweizer�
�
KH6NYC�
Ed�
Steffens�
�
KH6HR�
Michael K.�
Nishida�
�
KH6AAA�
Tom�
Seale�
�
NH6XR�
Frank A�
Nelson�
�
KH6BZF�
Lee�
Wical�
�
N9GAE�
Donald W�
May�
�
KH6P�
Bernard Dan�
Greeson�
�
KH6CH�
Yutaka�
Arakaki�
�
K1ER�
John D.�
Peters�
�
AH6DM�
Asaharu�
Nakamura�
�
WH6NG�
Thomas A.�
Wyatt�
�
KH6MD�
Albert J�
Mariani M.D.�
�
KH6CD�
Wah How�
Lee�
�
KH6OO�
William N.�
Kendall�
�
NH7WG�
Bruce D.�
Bonbright�
�
KH6JAM�
Gail�
Silva�
�
KH6MK�
Mel�
Koizumi�
�
WH6Q�
Jim�
Davis�
�
KD6SG�
Arne�
Winters�
�
KH6HAM�
John�
Vorbau�
�
KH7DD�
Dave�
Dengler�
�
KA4DPW�
Joan E.�
Peters�
�
�
�
�
�









�





Spaceweather.COM reports that, "slowly but surely, Solar Cycle 24 is�coming to life."  A double sunspot emerging Sunday in the sun's�southern hemisphere "has the high latitude and magnetic polarity�characteristic of a new-cycle spot."  Continuing, the experts say "The�significance of this sunspot, however, is not its size or latent�potential for solar storms.  Strong solar flares and CMEs are�extremely unlikely from this little `active region.'  Instead, it is a�harbinger of great things to come, namely a stormy Solar Max due in�2011 or 2012 when Solar Cycle 24 peaks.  The ascent is underway."��Another source, SolarCycle24.COM, adds that this new sunspot has "a�Cycle 24 magnetic signature.  This is now the second Cycle 24 sunspot�in less than a month."  





(APRIL FOOL I GUESS-THIS REPORT IS FROM LAST YEAR AND THE SUN IS STILL DORMANT)














Calendar of Events


HARC Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Time 0900 Sat  JUL 18th  


Breakfast, ham topics, chat. FCC Forum from Dayton 


Breakfast Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge 


0700 to 0830  Every Tuesday


Gathering of Hams, about a dozen 


KARC  Meeting


Botanical garden in Kaneohe


0930 2nd  Saturday every month


QCWA Honolulu Chapter # 206


 every Tuesday, 0800, SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Officers & Directors of HARC


President John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Vice Pres Dan Greeson  KH6P 486-8879


Treasurer  


Secretary John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Directors: 


Eran Agmon  WH6R  395-0341


Bill Kendall KH6OO, 949-1228


Tom Seale KH6AAA 589-6634


Lee Wical KH6BZF 247-0587


INTERNET USEFUL SITES


� HYPERLINK http://www.arrl.org ��http://www.arrl.org�


� HYPERLINK http://www.fcc.gov ��http://www.fcc.gov�


� HYPERLINK http://www.qrz.com ��http://www.qrz.com�


� HYPERLINK http://www.pdarrl.org ��http://www.pdarrl.org� 


http://aditl.com/ham/harc.html


� HYPERLINK http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc ��http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc�

















JULY IS A HARC MEETING MONTH!


Mark your calendar -PLEASE ATTEND!


Saturday July 18, 2009  0900-1100


SIZZLERS AT PEARL RIDGE


Moanalua Rd, 1 block Ewa from Pali Momi





TREASURER'S REPORT


Balance 	$4,275.02


 Statement June 16, 2009


Report as provided at the July 2009, Meeting.   You may pay dues at any time. We're accepting 2009 or 10 now. 








2009 Member Application Form





New or renewal, same form.  The best way to learn what your new license can mean is to chat with the old timers who've been there.  


Mail a check to HARC.





We want you as a member of HARC.





Name


Callsign


Address


City


State/ZIPCODE





ARRL Member? ( Yes  ( Life ( No.





Dues for 2009 are due and remain $15


Mail to:


HARC 


Attn: Treasurer


98-1547 Akaaka Street


Aiea, HI 96701-3011





HARC WANTS YOUR INPUT!


HARC NEEDS YOU!





We are all volunteers in HARC. The work is not hard so volunteer at or before the meeting.





What would YOU like to do in HARC?





I need material for this Newsletter.  Why don't YOU write something and send it to me?





July Meeting Topics


Breakfast, pick up your QSLs


Introduce guests and new Members. FCC Forum from Dayton-Bill Kendall


Report from the ASM and opportunity to discuss his message and ask questions.


Learn what other local hams are doing to improve their antennas.


A few HARC Members are off island so enjoy your breakfast and chat with the members who attend.





VE INFO, NOT PART OF HARC:


The VE session may precede the HARC Meeting @ 07:30-08:00 AM HST. The VE session is run by Lee Wical KH6BZF as the chief examiner for the ARRL team. If you wish to take an exam, contact Lee NLT Thursday evening, before the meeting. Both Amateur & Commercial elements are offered.


    


    Contact Lee @ 247-0587. 


    Exam fees (cash) are set by   the FCC and ARRL-VEC, Inc.














                                                                                                                                                                                                            Honolulu Amateur Radio Club   1

